
 

 

June 10 – Tenth Sunday of Ordinary Time
 

 

 

"Here are my Mother 

and my Brothers." 

Jesus, 

is it what 

you came to do? 

Make us your family? 

We are all your sisters and brothers 

as we do the will of your  

Father. 
 

We know him 

because we know you. 

Give us the grace 

to love him, and 

the desire 

to do 

the will 

of Our Father. 
(Copyright 2018, Anne M. Osdieck. 

Used with Permission) 

 

 

 

 

SET YOUR FAITH ON FIRE 

+ A person has helped set my faith on 

fire by stepping forward to welcome 

immigrants and refugees into their 

community and then reaches out to give 

whatever help is needed. 

 

+ My faith is strengthened by several 

families I know who refused to 

institutionalize a mentally handicapped 

baby, and that baby ended up becoming 

the light of their lives by simplicity and 

loving ways. 

 

 

 

PRAYER SERVICES 

Wed., June 13         7:45 AM           Morning Prayer 

Fri., June 15            7:45 AM           Morning Prayer 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat., June 9                  4 PM          Kenny Walke 

Sun., June 10            10 AM          Irene Barnhorst 

Sun., June 10          1:30 PM          Ruth Gehl 

Sat., June 16                4 PM          Richard Wagner 

Sun., June 17            10 AM          Don Gilland 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Saturday – June 16 at 4:00 PM 

Greeters: Kyle and Bridgette Horan 

  Kyle and Lindsay Black 

Server:     Kara Merkel 

Cantor:    Scott Simon 

Lectors:   Dottie Hellmich, Teha Merkel 

Euch. Ministers: Beth Simon, Judy Steuri 

             Terry Hameyer, Jane Pictor 

Sunday – June 17 at 10:00 AM 

Greeters: Daniel and Becca Harlemert - back 

  Mike and Janice Simon - back 

  Greg and Amy Kinker - side 

Servers:   Blake Simon, Seth Weisenbach 

Cantors:  Brooke Weisenbach, Rosie Newhart 

Lectors:   Torie Purdy, Paige Simon 

Euch. Ministers: Sharon Miller, Joyce Muckerheide 

             Patty Simon, Jodi Muckerheide 

PARISH SUPPORT 

Adult Envelopes                                        $3196.00 

Children’s Envelopes                                   $    12.62   

Loose Collection                                        $  200.83 

Total Regular Collection                             $3409.45 

Cemetery              $140.00 

Your Gifts are Received with Gratitude! 

"We always make the fatal mistake of thinking that it is 

what we do that matters, when really what matters is 

what we let God do to us. God sent the angel to Mary, 

not to ask her to do something, but to let something be 

done." ~ Fulton Sheen 



   

 

 

 

OUR FIRST COMMUNICANTS 

Josie Allen 

Mason Comer 

Nolan Harmeyer 

Chase Hicks 

Samuel Johnson 

Gabrielle Lyons 

Hunter Miller 

Gabriel Stone 

Sophia Volz 

Laylie Effing 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

BLESSED FIRST 

COMMUNION DAY! 

 

 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP – Adam and Eve were banished 

from the Garden because of their disobedience. But 

Jesus says in today's Gospel that when we are 

obedient to God's will – when we use our gifts to 

serve one another – we are part of His family. 

"Whoever does the will of God is brother and sister 

and mother to me." This is the gift, and fruit, of 

Baptism. 

 

SANCTUARY LIGHT – The sanctuary light will 

burn June 10 through June 17 for Kenny Walke. 

 

REST IN PEACE – St. Maurice parishioners 

extend sympathy to Paul Stirn and Patty Kohlman 

upon the death of their brother, Joe, whose funeral 

Mass was celebrated this past Wednesday.  May he 

rest in Eternal Peace! 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – Thank you for 

your continued ministry to our parish.  As we enter 

the summer months, I do ask that you dress 

appropriately for the ministry you will perform. 

 

EDUCATION OF FUTURE PRIESTS – A 

second collection will be taken up next weekend to 

cover expenses of educating our future priests.  

Envelopes are in your box. 

 
MARY & MARTHA CIRCLE – The Mary & 

Martha Circle will meet on Thursday, June 21st, at 

7:00 PM. All ladies of the parish are welcome to 

attend! 

 

THE LORD'S LAUGHTER – Fred Guttierrez of 

Lacombe, LA, told this story to columnist Smiley 

Anders of the Baton Rouge Advocate: 

     My wife and I were caring for Olivia, a beautiful 

4-year-old girl, while her single mom worked. One 

Sunday, we took her to Mass at St. John of the 

Cross. There were two celebrants: a priest of 

average stature and a deacon who was somewhat 

overweight. 

     When the priest began his homily, the deacon 

went to sit on the other side of the altar. Soon Olivia 

began fidgeting and standing tall in the pew to look 

around in front of us. I asked if anything was 

wrong.  

     "I'm looking for the fat Jesus," she replied. (The 

Joyful Noiseletter, via Jeff Totten, Lake Charles, LA) 
 

 

MONTH OF THE 

SACRED HEART 

     The month of June is 

dedicated to the mystery of 

the Sacred Heart. Fr. James 

Kubicki says in his book 

"A Year of Daily 

Offerings" that Jesus experienced all the 

movements of the sacred heart but because he 

is divine as well as human, he experienced 

them with divine intensity. His physical heart 

was pierced on the cross and blood and water, 

symbolizing the Eucharist and Baptism, 

gushed forth. The heart of Jesus is alive and 

beating with love for us. His heart pumps life 

into us.  Sacred Heart of Jesus, I give myself 

to you! 

 


